
 

 

28 October 2020 

Year 6 Farewell 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The Year 6 Farewell will be held at the Castle Hill RSL on Tuesday, 8th December, 2020. We are 

very excited that our farewell can go ahead, however, there are certain restrictions in place to 

comply with Covid safety protocols as requested by the RSL. 

 

Students in 6C, 6E and 6/5M are asked to arrive between 6:00pm and 6:15pm.  

Students in 6H and 6S are asked to arrive between 6:15pm and 6:30pm.  

Parents are to please drop children off at the side entrance where there will be teachers and a 

red carpet waiting to welcome them. Unfortunately, parents are not able to enter with 

students. The RSL has also requested that parents do not mingle outside, but are welcome to go 

around and enter at the main entrance if they would like to have dinner at the RSL. Teachers 

will escort students from the door to the Lyceum.  

 

After a fun evening, students will be escorted to the main doors by teachers. As this is a public 

space, in line with safety guidelines, please maintain social distancing when collecting your 

child from the MAIN/FRONT ENTRANCE. There is a circular driveway as well as plenty of parking 

in the carpark. Under teacher supervision, students will wait for parents along the pavement at 

the circular driveway.  

Students in 6C, 6E and 6/5M are to please be picked up between 8:40pm and 8:50pm. 

Students in 6H and 6S are to please be picked up between 8:50pm and 9:00pm. 

 

This is an exciting night for our students. As there are no suitable areas for photographs at the 

RSL, and restrictions on space and numbers of people, should you wish to take friendship group 

photos, please arrange to meet elsewhere for those. Be assured, teachers will be taking plenty 

of photos on the night which will be available for students to download.  

 

The cost of the farewell is $35 and all permission notes are to be handed to class teachers.  

Payment will need to be made by Friday 20 November.  

  

The proposed menu for the night is: 

Main: Chicken Schnitzel with wedges  

           Vegetarian option is Pasta Napolitana.   All meals are Halal. 

Dessert: Ice cream 

Drinks: Soft drink and water    (students with special dietary requirements will be catered for.) 

 

We look forward to seeing our Year 6 students for a fun-filled night. 

 

Regards 

Year 6 Teachers 
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